
FOOD PARCEL SUPPORT

 

If you or someone you know live in either

North Weald, Hastingwood or Thornwood

and feel could benefit from this scheme

then please contact us on one of the

emails below

 

 
queens.hallcc@gmail.com 

or
cllrcooprodia@northweald-pc.gov.uk

North Weald bassett Parish Council & 
 The Queens Hall Charity are currently

offering support by way of a food
parcel to individuals or families who

currently find themselves in need. 


